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As a homeowner, I am tired of being taxed on something I already paid for. Imagine 

being taxed every year you own a clothing item for that item. How much harder would 

it be to clothe a family?  

 

We are being taxed for the same thing over and over again, making homeownership 

harder and harder. If your goal is to increase the homeless population, which I do pay 

taxes towards as well, then you’re doing a great job. So many cannot afford life right 

now, and this bill will make that even harder for so many.  

 

The state legislation needs to stop putting every issue as a problem for the tax 

payers. So much money is wasted for research into things that aren’t the big issues 

in this state, yet you continue to go down the path even when the tax payers are 

screaming for you to stop. You work FOR the tax payers, start listening to us when 

we say enough is enough.  


